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School Attendance  

The attendance this week is 98%.  

Well done to everyone for a successful first term at Barraclough Hall School. Thank you to all 

parents and carers for their support. We are really looking forward to welcoming the 2nd cohort of 

students and new staff after the Easter break. 

In Science this week, Crystal class have continued to work on their Physics 

knowledge using different types of equipment with a focus on magnetism. 

They used different objects and we were really impressed with how they 

used their imagination and created their own experiments. It has been a 

pleasure listening and watching how students have collaborated with each 

other.  

 

Easter fun 

We have had an egg-cellent last week of term filled 

full of easter crafts, baking and much more. We 

have made Easter bonnets, sewn some easter 

characters and made Chocolate Rice Crispy Nests. 

The Easter bunny even visited us early and left us 

an easter egg hunt leading to some Chocolate Eggs. 

 

The highlight of the week for all staff and students has to be the Barraclough Hall whole school 

Easter Egg hunt in every room of the school and outside areas. Students really enjoyed taking 

part in hunting for plastic eggs with English and Maths questions and clues. A really creative way 

of learning Maths and English in our wonderful outdoor areas.  

Reading 

With the weather getting a little warmer, students are really keen to 

spend time during their reading session in our tranquil outdoor area with 

their own books. If your child has a specific book that they would like to 

bring to school, please encourage them to do so.  
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Who do I need to contact?  

All initial enquiries should go through the school office by emailing 

schooloffice@barracloughhallschool.co.uk or calling 01484 244300. Should you wish to inform us 

of an absence please speak with the school office. Should the school office not be available please 

leave a voicemail which will be picked up. 

 

Dates for your diary: Spring Term 2  

End of spring 2 break up: April 4th  

Summer 1 term starts April 22nd  

Please note: INSET day for staff only – May 8th 

 

Consultations and placements are now open for the Summer term and 

September 2025 places. Please contact the school for enquiries or to 

arrange a visit 
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